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I thank God for new beginnings and new opportunities. I also under-

stand that a new home does not make new people. I am sure I have 

brought with me attitudes and ways which would have been better if I 

had left behind so I pray that I can take advantage of this new start. That 

God will help me get my priorities right and build my life on His Word 

and Promises. 

 
Alicia Wong 

 

 

About 500 people from the various 
Lutheran congregations and a 
contingent from the Roman Catholic 
church will be commemorating the 
500

th
 Anniversary of the Reformation 

on 30
th
 October 2017 @ JCC. 

 
There will be a 
Combined Choir, 
Chinese choir and a 

Thai dance presentation 
on that day. 
 
The Vine photographers 
and writers will be there 
to cover the pomp and 
pageantry of the event 
for the next issue of The 

Vine.  Be there in person to enjoy the atmosphere where 
brothers who were separated 500 years ago, come back 
together again to rejoice in the Lord under one roof.  


